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Rev. Earnestine Campbell, associate director of Connectional Ministries, recently attended the 
annual Southeastern Jurisdiction Black Methodists for Church Renewal (SEJ BMCR) annual meeting in 
Tampa, Fla. This year’s theme, “Driven, Laser Focused on the Mission and Ministry of the Black 
Church,” focused on leadership and development, how to reach youth and young adults, and creating 
encouraging spaces for them to worship and lead. For information about South Georgia's BMCR, 
contact Rev. Micheal Powell. For Advocacy ministry information, contact Rev. Earnestine Campbell at 
earnestine@sgaumc.com.	


